
TOWN BOARD
Public Hearing
November 4, 2020

A public hearing of the Oneonta Town Board was held on November 4, 2020 via Zoom with the 
following members present:

Councilman: Brett Holleran
Councilwoman: Patricia Jacob
Councilman: Randy Mowers
Councilwoman: Patricia Riddell Kent
Supervisor: Robert Wood
Town Clerk: Sara Robinson

PUBLIC HEARING – 2021 PRELIMINARY BUDGET

 Motion was made by Jacob, seconded by Riddell Kent to open the public hearing.
 VOTE – Ayes 5, Nays 0 Motion Carried 

The public hearing notice was sent to the Daily Star and posted on the Town’s website.

Supervisor Wood offered the following comments; we are at the level of the tax cap but, we have 
not exceeded it. Spending was cut in general and highway funds by $107,000 and the lighting 
district decreased substantially by almost $25,000. The contract for the fire protection district 
increased substantially.  

Motion was made by Holleran. Seconded by Mowers to adjourn the meeting until Nov 10th where 
we will presumably pass the preliminary budget to make it the final budget.
VOTE – Ayes 5, Nays 0 Motion Carried 

There was no one was present to speak for or against the 2021 budget. 

Sara Robinson
Town Clerk


